

Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices
High Street
Epping
Essex
CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Proposed development of North Weald Golf Club, Rayley Lane, North Weald Bassett, Epping

My family and I support this development. We have long been friends of the scouts owing to various connections and have seen how they desperately require new premises in the area. No one seems to be coming forward and helping them except this very kind offer from the developer of this site. The developer has also offered a new school for the area which is important as it will meet the growing demand for school places whilst also accommodating residents of the new development that is proposed.

I therefore urge the council to look favourably on this, recognising the need for this facility.

Yours faithfully,

